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13th October 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Usually at this time of the year we would be inviting our Year 1 parents and carers into 
school for our Harvest Festival assembly.  However, this year we are doing things a little 
differently and Year 1 teachers are busy preparing something that can be enjoyed virtually 
as an alternative. 
 
Due to the current situation with Covid-19, we are very mindful that this year has been 
difficult for many families. We would normally ask for a donation or donations of tinned or 
dry goods that would then become part of our fantastic display for our assembly. However, 
this year we appreciate that this may not be possible to quite such an extent and plan to hold 
a small collection for anyone who would like to donate. This will then be passed on to the 
Thanet Food Link which distributes food parcels to those who need them.  
 
There will be a table on both the Key Stage 1 and 2 playgrounds on Thursday 22nd October 
where you or your child can place a donation should you wish to do so. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr James Williams 
Headteacher 


